
High School Art Faculty Exhibit 
October 16 – December 6, 2018 
Epping Gallery & artspace144 

 

MCC has hosted the annual Fox Valley Conference High School Student Art Show for many 
years, and that exhibit will take place again in April 2019, featuring the artwork of students 
from 14 of the area’s high schools. Teachers who instruct and inspire those students are 
artists themselves who utilize a wide variety of media, techniques, and styles both in the 
classroom and in their own art studios. The MCC Art Galleries and MCC Art Department have 
an ongoing educational partnership with the High School Art teachers that is valued and 
constructive, and rooted in common interests and objectives. A commitment to expanding 
outreach efforts led to extending an invitation to all art teachers from local high schools to 
participate in an exhibit of their own work. In the first High School Art Faculty Exhibit, 17 
teachers are exhibiting work in Epping Gallery and artspace144. There will be a reception for 
the teachers on Thursday, December 6, 2018, 5-7 pm at Epping Gallery. Please join us. 


